
 

 
 
 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
The children have had a wonderful first week in school and have settled in so well!  They are learning the 
rules and routines and making lots of new friends.  We will be having a ‘chat with the teacher’ session 
3.15-3.30pm on Monday if you’d like to come in for an informal chat (more information below).   
 
We will now be moving from our newstarter email address to our class email addresses so, as from 
Monday, we will not be monitoring the newstarter email address.   
Please now email ash@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk or oak@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk if you 
have any queries. 
 
From next week we will have PE on Thursdays so please can children come into school every Thursday 
wearing their PE kit and they will remain in this all day.   
 
We will start our 'Welly Wednesdays' in a few weeks.  We will send an email out nearer the time to confirm 
a start date.  On these dates children will wear dark coloured/old clothes/coat to school as we will get dirty! 
 
Polite reminder - unfortunately, due to a lack of space in classrooms we are unable to store rucksacks.  
Please can all children have a book bag.  These can be purchased from Amazon. 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary: 
 
EYFS ‘Chat with the Teacher’ Monday 8th September - this is your opportunity to have an informal chat 
with us so feel free to pop in.  This will take place 3.15pm-3.30pm in your child’s classroom.  We will 
dismiss all of the children first and then invite you to come in through your child’s classroom.     
 
EYFS PJ day 
Friday 3rd October.  Children can come into school wearing their PJs and bring a small teddy and their 
favourite book.  
 
EYFS 'Stay and Play' 
Thursday 13th November 2.15-3.00pm.  This will be held termly and is an opportunity for you to join your 
child in class.  Due to a lack of space we do have to limit this to one parent/carer per child.   
 
 
Best regards, 
The EYFS Team        
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